PLEASE NOTE

Mariner's Point management has been kind enough to allow us to park in their lot to
access the upper launch. But they do ask that we park only along the fence that runs
along the path. Unfortunately, a lot of folks aren’t aware of this, and have been
crowding out Mariners Point customers by parking elsewhere.

Mariner’s Point has been very generous to the windsurfing and kitesurfing community in
a number of ways. Beyond allowing us to use their parking lot, they’ve also hosted a
wind sensor for many years, and have given us access to rinse water for years before
the city built the restrooms and showers at 3" Ave.

Mariner's Point management would very much like to not have to tow cars, so I'm
asking that we please make them not regret that.

In the future, please only park along the fence, and please spread the word.
Thank you very much. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Rick Cavallaro
Wired.cav@amail.com
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